
Taché Promenade
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION

Update May, 2018

The second and final phase of construction of the Taché Promenade project will begin on May 28, 2018, 
and is expected to be complete in October 2018.  During this time, construction will continue on sidewalk 
widening, the Belvedere lookout structure, a public art feature, and landscaping. 
 
Throughout the summer, the southbound lane of Taché Avenue and the west sidewalk will be closed 
between Provencher Blvd. and Despins St..  Additionally, a full closure of Taché Avenue in both directions 
between Avenue de la Cathédrale and Despins St. will be required for crane work starting on May 28, 2018,  
until early July, 2018. Pedestrian access will be maintained on the east sidewalk.
 

For further information please call 311:

SUMMER 2018 
TACHÉ AVE SOUTHBOUND 
LANE AND WEST SIDEWALK 
CLOSED FROM PROVENCHER 
BLVD. TO DESPINS ST.

MAY 28 – EARLY JULY
TACHÉ AVE CLOSED IN BOTH 
DIRECTIONS FROM DESPINS 
ST. TO AVE. DE LA CATHEDRALE

or contact:
HTFC Planning & Design
Phone: 204-944-9907
Email: info@htfc.mb.ca

Project Website: www.winnipeg.ca/tachepromenade

WE ARE HERE


